
 THE CITY OF LANDER

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND APPLICATION FOR 
A NEW RESTAURANT LIQUOR LICENSE 

Notice is hereby given that the On-Site Laundry LLC has filed an application for a new 
Restaurant Liquor License in the office of the Clerk of the City of Lander, Wyoming for 
the following licensed building, to wit:

On-Site Laundry LLC
680 Main Street ,STE C  LANDER, WY
LOT 11-12, BLK 13, ORIGINAL TOWN OF LANDER COMMERCIAL DISTRICT
Application Filed in Lander, Fremont County, Wyoming

Any protests, if any there be, against the issuance of such a license, will be heard during a 
public hearing at the hour of 6:00 p.m. on the 26th of August 2025, in the City Council 
Chambers, 240 Lincoln Street, Lander, Wyoming 82520.

Rachelle Fontaine
City Clerk
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